
	
Concordia	Neighborhood	Association	

General	Meeting	
March	7,	2018	

Kennedy	School	Community	Room,	7	to	8:30pm	
MINUTES		

	
	
	

As	there	was	not	a	quorum	the	General	Meeting	was	not	held.		
	
People	in	attendance	introduced	themselves	and	made	informational	announcements.	Chris	announced	
that	there	was	one	vacant	seat	on	the	Board,	SW	2,	and	encouraged	anyone	interested	to	come	to	the	next	
Board	meeting.		
	
	


